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PHILHEALTH CIRCULAR No. 2020-0008 mandates all employers 
both Government and Private sectors to remit their premium 
contributions through the Online payment facility of the Electronic 
Premium Remittance System (EPRS). However, employers that are 
exempted from paying online are directed to pay their premium 
contributions at the counter of PhilHealth’s Local Health Insurance 
Offices (LHIOs) or Accredited Collecting Agents (ACAs) either in cash 
or Manager’s/ Cashier’s Check only. 

Additionally,  for checks drawn by the employers/members themselves 
in payment of their premium arrearages, the same shall be issued to 
PhilHealth in any of the following names: 

1.	Philippine Health Insurance Corporation
2.	Philippine Health Insurance Corp.
3.	PhilHealth
4.	PHIC

Further inquiries may be referred to the Treasury Department at 
telephone numbers (02) 8637-634-0239/ (02) 8637-5644 and (02) 
8441-7444 local 7460-62/ 7454-56. 

Checks Payable To PhilHealth


